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PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

 

I hope you all had a good holiday break.  We 
are now into the 3rd quarter of our school 
year.  Report Cards for all students will be 
sent home this Friday.  Please take the 
opportunity to look closely over them so that 
you know how your child is progressing this 
school year. 
 
Please remember that your child’s 
information is based on end of year 
expectations. The teachers and staff worked 
hard assessing each child and put a lot of 
work into your students Report Cards. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact your child’s teacher.  
 

 
Jeff Overkleeft, Principal 
 

 

 

 

 
Students go outside for at least two 

recesses a day.    Please remember to 
dress your student appropriately.  Winter 

coats, snow pants, hats, boots and gloves.   
Thank you.   

 
 

 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

 
 

January 

Wednesday, Jan. 15           PTC Meeting @ 4:15 PM 

Monday, Jan. 20                 No School, MLK Day 

Wednesday, Jan 29            Southwood Music Program @           

                              6:00 PM              

 

February 

Wednesday, Feb. 12            Count Day 

Wednesday, Feb. 12            PTC Meeting @ 4:15 PM 

Monday, Feb. 17                  Mid-Winter Break No School  

Tuesday, Feb. 18                  Mid-Winter Break No School 

 

March 

Wednesday, March 5          ½ Day 12:15 PM Dismissal 

Wednesday, March 19         PTC Meeting @ 4:15 PM 

 

April 

Thursday, April 3                ½ Day 12:15 PM Dismissal  

April 4-11                            No School/ Spring Break  

Monday, April 14                 School Resumes 

Wednesday, April 16           PTC Meeting @ 4:15 PM 

 

 

Please encourage your students 
to check lost and found. 



 

 

PTC Meeting Reminder 

Next Meeting 

Wednesday, January 15 

@ 4:15PM 

 

 

 

Kentwood Public Schools 
Black History Celebration 

 
Our district program will be held: 
 
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 
 
Location: East Kentwood High School 
 
Time:  5:30-6:15 pm (community reception           
in the Grand Foyer)   
           6:30-8:00 pm (program and student 
performances in the Fine Arts Auditorium)    
 
Theme:  Echoes of Greatness, Reflecting 
on Black History, Inspiring the Future 

 

The program will acknowledge and 
celebrate Black History and the many 
contributions of Black Americans. 
  
We are looking forward to your support and 
attendance for both parts of the program! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Keep up to Date on Cancellations 

Text Message Opt-in Procedure 
To opt-in to receive important information via 

text message, you must first opt-in to this 
service. To do so, text “YES” or “Y” to 

67587. Please note: KPS is not responsible 
for any text message charges you may 

incur. 

 
 


